
 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE: THURSDAY, 24 OCTOBER, 2019 

HAVE YOUR SAY ON FUTURE PLANNING FOR EUROA 

Strathbogie Shire Council is calling on our community to provide input into future planning for 

Euroa, with the draft Euroa Township Strategy open for community feedback. 

Council’s Acting CEO, Phil Howard said the Euroa Township Strategy will provide a 

framework for how Euroa can sustainably grow and develop into the future.  

“Euroa is a well-established town with a good range of services and facilities, it has the 

potential for further growth and offers a lifestyle alternative to urban and metropolitan areas,” 

Mr Howard explained. 

“The Euroa Township Strategy aims to improve the function of the town to meet the needs of 

the local community, including looking at connectivity, accessibility, public streetscapes and 

carparking.” 

“Township Strategies are crucial in guiding budget and capital works decisions, informing 

town planning and attracting funding from State and Federal Government,” Mr Howard said.  

The draft strategy has considered feedback from initial discussions with the community held 

last year and through feedback in relation to Australian Rail Track Corporation’s Inland Rail 

Project on the Anderson Street overpass, which is also covered in the draft strategy.  

Council encouraged more input from anyone who has an interest in Euroa, as the strategy 

will draw heavily on the thoughts, aspirations and ideas of the community.  

You can get a copy of the draft Euroa Township Strategy and fill in a short survey at Council 

Offices, Euroa Library and Euroa Health. 

View the strategy online, complete the quick survey or post a comment on the discussion 

forum by visiting the Have You Say button at www.strathbogie.vic.gov.au.  

You can also provide feedback via email to info@strathbogie.vic.gov.au or in writing to 

Council Offices at 109A Binney Street, Euroa. 

Council welcomes feedback until 5pm, Friday 15 November. 

-ENDS-  

Media Contact: Senior Communications Officer, Clare Allen- 0418 336 078 
 
Key Spokesperson: Acting CEO, Phil Howard- 1800 065 993  
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